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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

CID-2022-146 
 

To : CID Chief 

All Public Schools District Supervisors 
All Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 

 
Subject : NEW SCHEDULE OF GREENING EDUCATION PROJECT 

IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW AND ADJUSTMENT 
 

Date : November 29, 2022 

 

 
Relative to the Division Memorandum CID-2022-126 dated November 16, 

2022 pertaining to the conduct of Greening Education Project Implementation 
Review and Adjustments on November 29, 2022, this office informs the field on the 

new schedule of the said activity on December 2, 2022 at 1:00 o’clock in the 
afternoon at Ben Rose Garden, Soong, Digos City right after the DEDP Presentation 

activity. 

The participants of this activity are the school heads and School Greening Ed 

Coordinators. Please see attached list of participants in Annex A. 

Each school implementing the Greening Ed Project shall prepare and submit 
a 5-minute video presentation containing accomplishments and the adjusted plan of 

implementation. Submission of presentations and the accomplished PIR form will be 
made through the following link https://tinyurl.com/Video4GreeningEd on or before 

December 1, 2022.  

Traveling expense of the school personnel shall be charged against school 

MOOE while traveling expense of the division personnel shall be charged against 

Division MOOE subject to the usual government accounting and auditing rules and 

regulations. 

For information and compliance.   

                                          

 
 

 CRISTY C. EPE 
 Schools Division Superintendent 

  
Enclosed: As stated. 
CID/mcc 
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